
   
  Important Tax Notice 

 
  

Customers residing within the city limits of Sumas, Washington 
 
NOTICE OF ORDINANCE CHANGE – City Tax Maximum Amount Charged Per Month 
 
The City Council of Sumas adopted Ordinance Nos. 1722 and 1723, which increase the limit on the total amount of City Tax 
that might be charged each month from a maximum of $500 to a maximum of $1000.  The City Tax on natural gas billings 
within the city limits of Sumas remains at 1.0 percent.   
 
This change to the maximum amount that can be charged per month, will be in effect on all bills rendered on and after 
July 1, 2018, for customers living within the city limits of Sumas. 
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